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Wednesday 21st February 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 

LIBRARY VISIT 

 

On Wednesday 13th March Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 will be travelling by bus to Carlisle 
Library. Pupils who are members of the library can bring their own card to borrow a book and those that 
have sent back completed applications will be able to borrow a book on the day. 
 
There is no expectation for pupils to borrow from the library as we understand returning books might not 
be easy for some families.  
 
During our visit, the librarian will talk to our pupils about the most popular books and also share some of 
new titles which have been released.  
 
To cover the transport cost, we are requesting a contribution of £2.50 per child. Please can the permission 
slip be returned to the school office by Friday 8th March. 
 
Thank you 
Kind Regards,   
 

 
 
Lorna Smith 
 

 

LIBRARY VISIT 

 
I give my consent for _____________________________________ Year ____ to travel by bus to Carlisle 
Library on Wednesday 13th March. 
 
I enclose a contribution of £2.50 / have payment through SchoolCloud to cover the transport costs of this 
educational visit. 
 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________   Date: ___________________ 
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